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North Middle School Family Math Night, January 18  

Thursday, January 18 is another opportunity for families to come together and play math games at North Middle School. The 
fun begins at 6:00 p.m. in the school's cafeteria. Booths will be set up to play a variety of the Connected Math Project games.  
 
Connected Math is a proven way of helping students understand math concepts and how to use math in real life. It builds 
thinking and reasoning skills, explains Kelly Shepherd, principal of North Middle School. All middle schools in the district use 
this same program for math instruction, and it was mentioned in the governor's State of the State address as a math program 
that works and also praised in an article in the Everett Herald. We know many parents find it difficult to help their students with 
math school work. We want them to come to this event to learn how fun math can be and to leave having had a great family 
night together and take home math activities they can use as a family.  
 
In addition to the free take-home math games, everyone gets free pizza and a chance to win raffle prizes.  
 
Students at North Middle School and their families are invited to the Family Math Night from 6 — 8 p.m. on January 18, 2007. 
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